ks CHEMTRAC

August 17, 2021

To whom it may concern,

This is to notify you that C.P. Crowley is the sole representative that is authorized to sell products from
Chemtrac, Inc. in Southern California. C.P. Crowley will be able to provide you with pricing for any
of the products made available by Chemtrac, Inc.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 770-449-6233, or e-mail me at
jwelark@chemtrac.com.

Thank you.

ok W. Ol

John Clark
VP, General Manager
Chemtrac, Inc.
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